Gordon, Shane

From: Steph Lambert <fyi-request-3832-493c02bl@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Saturday, 2 April 2016 2:59 p.m.

To: correspondence, official

Subject: Official Information Act request - Report Suicides in South Auckland 2015 - 2016
Categories: Shane

Dear Ministry of Justice,
1 would like to request the following information:
Data about the number of reported suicides in South Auckland from 1 April 2015 to 1 April 2016.

The data includes the number of reported suicides, and age, gender, and ethnicity information that is available
about the reported suicides.

To confirm, | am a New Zealand citizen and eligible to receive this information.
Thank you.
Yours faithfully,

Steph Lambert

This is an OlA request done via the FYl website.
Please do not send progress updates as PDF files. |
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright

policies:
https://fvi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an OIA officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's
OlA page.




